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Dear Leaders,  

 

It's important in any situation that the goals of everyone involved be aligned.  

 

The doctor and patient's goals should be aligned.  If the doctor is managed by a 

corporation that is only focused on the bottom line the goals are not aligned. The 

corporation is looking at making the most or saving the most money, not the care of 

the patient.  

 

I have gone to small doctor practices for years.  The flexibility of the doctor to look at 

each patient and determine what is best for that patient is paramount.  

 

Please support this bill. Lives depend on it.  

 

-Eric Wagner 

 

 


